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A REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION PARTNERSHIP

June 23, 2014

Mr. Francis J. Flynn, Division Manager
City of Orlando

City Hall, 8th Floor

P. O. Box 4990

Orlando, FL 32802-4990

Re: Annual Funding Agreement for FY2014/2015
Dear Mr. Flynn:

It is once again time to execute the Annual Funding Agreement between the City of Orlando
and MetroPlan Orlando for FY 2014/2015. The enclosed Funding Agreement follows the same
format as last year’s agreement. | am pleased to report that we have reduced the per capita
assessment to $0.50 from $0.75 and have started using this formula again for all Cities and
Counties. The funding amount of $125,207.50 is based on the most current data reported by
the University of Florida Bureau of Economic and Business Research in their publication of
Florida Estimates of Population and the $0.50 per capita assessment.

We have provided two copies of the Annual Funding Agreement. It is requested that both
copies be executed as soon as possible. Please retain one copy for your records and
return a copy to us. Your assistance with expediting this process is appreciated.

We appreciate your continued support of the work we have underway to provide Central
Florida with a world-class transportation system serving the needs of residents, businesses
and visitors.

Sincerely,

1

Jason S. Loschiavo, CPA
Director of Finance and Administration

Enclosures

Cc: Ms. Tanya Wilder, Office of the Mayor (Letter only)




